
Fern Isle Park Expansion 
 
Consider expanding the existing public Riverwalk in Fern Isle Park further 
west all the way to the dead end at 836 (into the area currently not publicly 
accessible behind a chain link fence).  We already secured permission from 
FDOT and GSX.  Doing so would nearly double the linear distance of the Parks 
existing public Riverwalk.  (Please note the current shoreline is a code 
violation) 
 


